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PTA 

The PTA work very hard throughout the year to raise 

money that is spent on the children. For example by 

supporting all the children to go to the pantomime, 

giving money for and towards transport costs of 

visits etc. Without their hard work many of the 

activities that the children enjoy would not happen. 

We would ask you to try to support the PTA as much 

as you can as all the money they raise goes to 

helping the children in school. So please see if you 

have any bottles that you could donate to the bottle 

stall that the PTA are holding at the Church Fete on 

Saturday 10th June as all the money they raise on this 

stall will be for the children in school. 

FAREWELL/WELCOME 

At the end of this academic year we are sorry 

that Mrs Chambers will be leaving us to join 

the police force. We wish her every success 

with her new career and hope that she will 

come back to visit us next year, perhaps 

coming into Robins during their people who 

help us topic. 

We are pleased to say that next year Mrs Bull 

will be teaching full time in Robins class and 

that we have appointed a new teacher for 

Robins class, who will be joining us in August, 

Miss Perfitt. We were fortunate to have a 

good choice of candidates for interview and 

we are confident that Miss Perfitt is the right 

person to appoint for this role. We look 

forward to welcoming her to the All Saints 

team. 

 

QUEEN’S 90TH BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS 

The PTA are organising a street party for all the 

children in school on the first Friday afternoon back 

after the half term. (Friday 10th June). Please do 

consider coming to join in the celebrations with your 

child. Assuming the weather is kind to us half the 

school will be enjoying cakes and juice on the MUGA 

while the other half play games on the playground 

and field. The children will then swap over. If you 

have any garden games, such as connect four, 

skittles, bowls etc. that we could borrow for the 

children to play with during these celebrations we 

would be very grateful. 

 

EAGLES CLASS 
Eagles have been studying Greek Mythology 

and have been making models of Greek 
temples and writing their own Greek 

legends. 



 

HERONS & SWANS RAINFOREST WARRIORS 
This week, in one of their topic lessons, Herons and Swans painted each other as Rainforest 
warriors, working from the plans they designed in a previous lesson.  They found that face 
painting is trickier than it looks, and some of them had to adapt their plans. However, there 
were some budding face painters among the children, and Daria Ion and Amelia Lee warrant 
a special mention for their detailed designs.  They worked really sensibly and all enjoyed 
creating their designs on their partner’s faces. 
 

SWANS & HERONS RAINFOREST DANCE 
On Wednesday afternoon Herons and Swans worked in small groups to create a Rainforest 
dance sequence. The children showed excellent co-operative skills and supported their 
team mates well. 
Each group was able to give critical feedback to their peers and this enabled them to 
improve their final performances.  

 


